
Agenda, October 25, 2018 Meeting of the CJC Senate 

THE MEETING WILL BE DEVOTED TO A DISCUSSION WITH DEAN DIANE MCFARLIN OF THE 

IMPLICATIONS OF MASSIVE FACULTY RECRUITING AND HIRING ON THE DIRECTION OF THE 

GRADUATE PROGRAM, AND HOW EXISTING FACULTY AND COURSE OFFERINGS WILL BE 

IMPACTED. 

 


